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STAFF PRESENTER(S): 

Name     Title/Position   Department 

1. Gabriel Hinojosa   Assistant Director    Public Works 
 
 
ISSUE: 
 
The Public Works Department will be implementing a Storm Water Fee on residents’ utility bills 
beginning in January 2022.  
 
 
BACKGROUND: 

 
The City’s storm water system began being funded through the water rate in 1989. In 
2008, the City established a fee for storm water, however the fee was combined with the 
residents’ regular water utility rates. Under this process, the fee was calculated based on 
the customer’s water consumption, creating a lack of transparency and in some cases, 
unfair fee amount paid.  
 
In an effort to make the storm water fee more transparent, the Public Works Department 
is establishing the storm water fee that is based upon the customer's impervious surface 
area.  
 
The attached presentation will describe the implementation plan and further details for 
the Storm Water Fee.  
 
LIST OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS: 
 
PowerPoint – Storm Water Fee Update 

Storm Water Fee Update 

AGENDA MEMORANDUM 
City Council Meeting of December 14, 2021 


